
 

To valued students and parents, 

 

We’d like to thank you for your patience with us last year for the delays you experienced in receiving your PE Kit.  

We know it was a trying year for everyone and while we don’t want to make excuses, we do want to let you know that  

our staffing, systems and manufacturers were hit hard by Covid-19. We’ve been able to learn a lot from this 

experience and have already input new systems and ways of working to make sure this doesn’t happen again and to 

ensure you’re a lot more in the loop with the progress of your future orders.  

As a thank you for your continued support, we’d like to issue a 10% discount code which can be used on the online 

store to be redeemed against all products on the web-shop. The code can be entered at the checkout and is valid until 

March 1st. The code is: THANKYOU21 

The link to the website can be found here: Mosslands School Students | EV2 Sportswear 

We hope to see you online soon! 

Thanks 

The whole EV2 Sportswear Team 

 

https://shop.ev2sportswear.com/product-category/clubs/schools/mosslands-school/mosslands-students/

